
 Welcome Home Ministries – Africa                                                            May 
“To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms.”                                             2011 

 

PREEMIES (11 Annemie, Beatrice, Heather, Hellen, Hellen J, Jacob, Jenny Aisha, Joseph, Maria, Mercy, Oscar, Ruth.   BABIES (21) Adam, Andrew, An-
drew K, Caroline,  Christine L, Christine N, Christine, Dean, Elijah, Esther, Hellen, Ian, James, Jeremiah, Jesse, Joshua Gimeyi , Josiah, Megan, Patrick,  Raymond, 

Ronald.                                       TODDLERS(37) Brenda, Charity E,  Charles, Christopher, David, Dennis, Edwin, Elizabeth, Evan, Faith, Gloria Misaki, Glory, Henry, Henry L, 
James K, Joel, Jordan, Katrina, Kisake Grace, Lydia, Mariam, Mary, Naomi Gift,  Nickolas,  Onduro Gloria, Owen, Paul (Nino), Phillip, Rachael, Rebecca,  Ryan, 
Samuel W, Spencer, Tonney, Vivian, Wilson    [ NEW (bold), MOVED (Underlined) Twins not Identified]  
 

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA,  92822             Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050  email: LMSydo@sbcglobal.net 
Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or  .nl)   

FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) No Westerners are paid from your gifts 

 
Dean, Dorcas & Debra doing well at home 

 
A Village child with a bleeding ear 

 
The first van full to Sunday school. 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    
We are very happy to report that our children are all doing quite well 
with only a few minor sicknesses. April was a busy month of trying 
to bring care to the suffering village children of Uganda. Many had 
come in from the village so they could get the medical care needed. 
Families are struggling to feed their children and are not able to get 
them the simplest medical care. Petrol costs have raised the price 
of all foods. Drought has been affecting our area as well so the 
supply is down and costs up. It is very hard on families who were 
already struggling to try and make it. The formula pictured on the 
right will feed this little baby for approximately 6 weeks. It used to 
cost us 6,000 shillings or $3 a can and is now 26,000 UGS or $13. 

 
Above: A Mask gift of thanks from the grandma of Immaculate’s family. 

 
Above: New wooden toys made by donor in Holland. 

We continue to seek to improve our care a little every year and have 
seen the results in the children’s and the staff’s lives. We are proud 
to be a Ugandan run home assisted by the West. 
Once again we want to thank you for your faithful part in helping us 
care for all these children.  Without you it is impossible. 

Blessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home FaBlessings from Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily        

 
Manager William & a new tiny one of 3lb. 

 
Dr Sarah takes care of our mumps case. 

Evelein our first Handicapped employee. 


